
ASME – WSU 

March 6th, 2017  

Meeting of Spring 2017 

Topics 

I. Call to order (4:00 p.m. in 405 Russ)                   VI. April Craze 
II. WPAFB Outreach                                                    VII. Group Me 

III. Pumpkin Chunkin 2017                                         VIII. Social Meeting 
IV. T-shirt Design                                                          IX. OrgSync 
V. ASME Dayton Section                                             X. Website 

WPAFB Outreach  

• AFRL Additive manufacturing and 3-D printing labs on April 11th at 8:00. 

Pumpkin Chunkin 2017 

• Tiffani Pickard is the activity leader  
• Anyone is welcome!! Please sign the paper if interested 
• Should be getting an email here soon 

http://www.miamivalleycfc.org/_root/index.php?content_id=5127 

T-shirt Design 

 WILL BE PUTTING NINJANEER 

• Got in contact with national but still trying to get it together 

ASME Dayton Section  

• Talks of doing a design competition (Solidworks, small builds, and etc.) 
• Industry Tours 

- GE Avaition, UTC AeroSpace, Motoman, and Air Force Museum (Behind the Scenes)  
• Proto Build Bar 



April Craze  

• April Craze is on April 21st  
• May do angry birds game 
• Sign up if interested on helping build or working it 

 
GroupMe 

• If interested in joining, please feel free to email me or tell me your number 

Social Meeting 

• On 4/3/16 (2nd to last meeting) we will be having a social gathering to play games and 
just enjoy each other. There will be no meeting on this day.  

ORG SYNC 

• Please download ORG SYNC and request to join, this is what allows us to be official 

Website 

• Type Mechanical Engineering in the search bar and hit search 
• Click on Mechanical and Materials Engineering  
• Click on Student Life, on the right side has all of ASME’s website options 

 

https://engineering-computer-science.wright.edu/mechanical-and-materials-
engineering/student-life/american-society-of-mechanical-engineers-overview 

 Contact Info: 

President: Justin Warner                      Email: warner.113@wright.edu 

Vice President: Carl Pickl                       Email: pickl.2@wright.edu  

 

 



                                                                 End of the Year Survey 2017                    Name: __________________ 

(* Name does not have to be placed on survey, if it is please put first name and last initial) 

1. Do you plan on being a part of ASME next year? 

2. Do you think that social media will help ASME in future years? 

3. If so what accounts? (Ex: Facebook, Twitter, Snapchat, Instagram, etc) 

4. Have you visited our website on Wright State’s website? 

5. If so what improvements would you like to see? If not, why not? 

6. Would you suggest this club to a friend? Why or why not? 

7. What other activities would you like to see happen by the club? 

8. What have you enjoyed most about the club? 

9. Would you like to see the length of meetings be shorter or longer? 

10. What other improvements would you suggest for the club? 



Attended 

3/6/17 

Name 


